12/13/2012

Summit Park Homeowners Association
PO Box 980754
Park City, UT 84098

UTAH OPEN LANDS

THANK YOU!

On behalf of the board of directors and staff of Utah Open Lands, I wanted to
express my gratitude for your support of this organization’s Toll Canyon project. With your help and
the help of your neighbors, we will hopefully be announcing this, as our latest land preservation
success. Your donation of $5000 to this project will help us reach our $250,000 goal preserving this
land in perpetuity.

For the community, beyond the acres and acres of wildlife habitat (Moose, Black bear, Mule deer, and
Flammulated owl) and undeveloped scenic vista most visible from 1-80 and adjacent subdivisions,
critical community recreational trail connections will be made possible if this land is protected.

Utah Open Lands’ stewardship of over 55,000 acres throughout the state will hopefully soon include
Toll Canyon. We can’t do this alone — your support has put us on the path to its protection. I look
forward to continued updates on our progress.

Sincerely,

The IRS notes that your gift is tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. Please consider this a
Jormal acknowledgement of the receipt of your contribution.
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